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Greetings from the Minister 
 
On behalf of Premier Ford and the Government is Ontario, I am delighted to offer my warm 
wishes to the Toronto Regional Real Estate Board as you mark your impressive 100th 
anniversary. I also extend greetings to all attendees, especially those who have travelled a 
long distance to attend the celebration.  
 
The Ministry of Government and Consumer Services recognizes the power of the real estate 
sector to drive our great province’s economy. And, as minister, I understand that your work 
as the voice of the Greater Toronto Area’s residential and commercial real estate 
practitioners is essential to shaping and upholding the quality standards for which the region’s 
industry is known. 
 
My ministry and I commend the commitment of the board of directors, members and staff, to 
helping the people of Ontario realize their dreams of home ownership — and to educating 
and empowering them to make informed purchases.  
 
As our government moves ahead with modernizing the province’s real estate legislation,  
I look forward to continued collaboration with you to put Ontario on the forefront of real estate 
innovation and expertise.   
 
Congratulations — and here’s to another 100 years! 
 

 
 
The Honourable Lisa Thompson 
Minister of Government and Consumer Services 


